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Pocket No. 30-06249

Struthers Wells Corporation
ATTN: Mr. F. J. McElroy

Quality Assurance Manager
P. O. Box 8
Warren, Pennsylvania 16365

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 80-01

This refers to your letter dated October 29, 1980, in response to our letter
dated October 23, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive ac.tions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
~

.

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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